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I am very opposed to the rent control proposed legislation.  Controls are not the answer, and will have adverse
effects on many businesses that provide services to the apartment industry.
One of the key qualities of leadership is to define reality, and you need to address your solutions through better
alternatives.
I would be pleased to assist you with the thought process; just contact me at your earliest convenience.

Fred Kinyon
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